To:

Savidge, Michael[michael_j_savidge@nps.gov]

Cc: Frank Dean[frank_dean@nps.gov]

From: Raymond Sauvajot

Sent: Fri 2/28/2014 6:56:41 AM

Importance: Normal

Subject: Re: Catching up on Dog Mgt Plan when you are out
Received: Fri 2/28/2014 6:56:41 AM

OK. Thanks. Keep me posted and I'll do the same as the date approaches to make sure we're still on.

Ray

Sent from my iPad

Raymond M. Sauvajot, Ph.D.

Deputy Associate Director

Natural Resource Stewardship and Science
National Park Service

Washington, DC

202-513-7208 (office)
202-480-5652 (mobile)

ray_sauvajot@nps.gov

On Feb 27, 2014, at 9:53 AM, "Savidge, Michael" <michael j savidge@nps.gov> wrote:

Ray,

Checked in with folks here.Seems like you will be free at 3:30PM...Will set that up here in Frank's office(2nd
flr., Bldg. 201, HQtrs GGNRA) for now, and confirm then with you as you finalize your schedule and see
what works.

thanks,

Mike

On Thu, Feb 27,2014 at 7:56 AM, Raymond Sauvajot <ray_sauvajot@nps.gov> wrote:

Hi Mike,

I suspect that will work. I'm not sure of my specific bioblitz
schedule, but I imagine that finding time to talk dogs will work.

Ray
Sent from my 1Pad

Raymond M. Sauvajot, Ph.D.

Deputy Associate Director

Natural Resource Stewardship and Science
National Park Service

GGNRA148746



Washington, DC

202-513-7208 (office)
202-480-5652 (mobile)

ray_sauvajot@nps.gov

> On Feb 26, 2014, at 3:03 PM, "Savidge, Michael" <michael j savidge@nps.gov> wrote:
>

> HI Ray,

>

> Realized after talking to Bert that you would be filling in for him upon his departure,and would not have
the time to be part of our IDT(as much as you might relish that).

>

> Understand that you will be at the park on Friday, March 28 for Bio-blitz, and wanted to see if you had 30
minutes maybe 3:30-4PM, to catch you up on any issues re: Dog Mgt plan so you have the latest as our
advocate back in WASO.

>

> Mike

>

>

GGNRA148747



